

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214

Newsletter

www.bloominggreensschool.com

Blooming Greens School welcomes back our founding parents who have steadfastly remained with the school as well as new parents who have come on board.

The school closed for Christmas on a high note with a captivating performance by our children, indicating how mature they have become within the space of a year.

The occasion was graced by our honourable guest speaker Mr. Graham Stothard, Group Executive Director, Caleb Group of Schools Lagos who gave accolade to the pledge of the school, stating his admiration of Blooming Greens School in developing and embracing the total learning of the holistic child; He also acknowledged the school on becoming a member of the AISEN body of schools, under International recognition.

Blooming Greens School is elated to have been able to support our chosen Children Cancer charity for 2017/2018, a challenge we take on every year.

The school is appreciative of our parents support and organisations who contributed to help raise funds for this dignified cause and is very proud to have handed out a bountiful cheque towards the needs of the children.

The new term kicks off with parents coffee morning, on the 20th of January, from 9.00 am to 12.00 noon, management looks forward to meeting with new parents and having constructive communication on making the school that preferred learning destination. The forum will also provide the opportunity for parents to meet with class teachers and new staff.

This new term, the school has shared information regarding additional clubs, the press club and French club offering a wider variety for pupil choice.

The school has added the delivery of History and Geography to key stage 2 curriculum. Due to the short half term, the first Tri-feed assessment will be on the 7th of February just before the mid-term break.

Parents should continue to ensure all children address homework. A key focus is on year five who are working extra hard towards their preparation of the Common Entrance examinations just round the corner.

A reminder to parents:

Arrival time to school is before **8.00 am**, kindly ensure children get to school on time for registration at **7.50 am** and lessons start at 8.00am.

Under Health and safety, the school does not encourage dangling earrings only stud earrings.

The school meal menu has been made available, kindly ensure that provision for alternative snack is provided, if a particular meal does not agree with your child. It is important that all school communication sent home is read to ensure updated information.



Mags Saba Head Teacher

Word of the Week
'Diligence'
Colour of the week
Yelow





















SUSAN House = 35 JOSEPH House = 33

KINGS House = 38

BLOOM House = 32